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    Newsletter 

  March 17,2018 

     Contact Information__ 

4902-44 Avenue  

Stony Plain T7Z-1V5 

780-963-9232 Fax- 780-968-1571 

spl256@telus.net 

www.stonyplainlegion.com  

 

 

WHAT HAPPENED AT THE 

MEAT DRAW 

Thank you to Liz Taylor for 

Conducting the Meat Draw                                   

Thank you to Loretta Schell 

for conducting the 50/50 

Draw and congratulations to 

Shirley Myck who had the 

winning ticket and took home 

$97.50 

 

 

This Week 

Roger Salls 

Charlene Rozgo 

Wes Lyons Won $155.00 

Rob Enjenski 

 

Feb. Toonie draw $201.50 Won by 

Larry Funge 

$40.00 Monthly Meat Draw by 

Dave Hawryluk 
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Executive Meeting 

2nd Tuesday of each Month @ 

7:00pm  

General Meetings 

3rd Tuesday of each Month at 

7:30 pm except for July August 

and December 

President- Gordon Morrison 

1st Vice-  Pat Hale 

2nd Vice - Buck Coutts 

Secretary- Dixie Jones 

Treasurer- Kim Martin 

Sgt-At-Arms- Darren Papish 

Service Officer- Jerry Milne 

Pastor- Rev Trevor Swanson MTS 

Executive 

Lanny McConnell, Jim Stover 

Andrew Benkovich, Shirley Myck 

Jeff Doyle, Cindy Jacobs and Gerry 

Wiseman 

 

 

 

                                                  Volunteers__________________  

 Last year Burger Nights at the Legion realized almost $6000 in profits. Burger Nights have started; 

there is a sign-up sheet in the lounge and volunteers are needed to continue. Thanks for all your 

continued support ☀️  

Steak Nights starting soon watch for sign up sheets in Lounge 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

Saturday’s in the Lounge 

 

MEAT DRAW – Starts at 3:00 pm. 

Tickets for the Meat Draw are 

$10.00 for 10 draws Pick up 

Tickets at Table  

 

50/50 Draws are held 

between 4:30 and 5:00 The 

Tickets are 3 for $2.00 or 10 

for $5.00 

 

Upcoming Events 

Crib Thursday at 7:30 Starts 

Jan 4 

Darts Wednesday at 7:30 pm 

Jam Last Friday Of the Month 

Burgers Friday Starting March 

16 

 

  

Monthly Toonie Draw envelopes 

on tables 

 

Christmas Cheer Tickets in the Lounge 

   WHAT’S HAPPENING AT 

BRANCH 256 

March 16- Burger Night 

March -23 Jam 

-April 21 -10 am 65th Anniversary of 

Korean War 

-April 21 -5:00pm 50-60s Dinner and Dance 

-October 13- October Fest 

  



    

             Ladies Auxiliary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                           

Ladies Auxiliary Executive 

President                 Lois Thorlakson 

1st Vice President   Bernadette Yates 

2nd Vice President Carol Patrick 

Secretary                  Loretta Schell 

Treasurer                  Linda Gibb 

New Members needed- Please Join 

 

Ladies make donation to Legion 

 

  Thank you to all of you for your support of our annual Tea and Bake 

Sale.  

Thanks to all your support we raised $1496.00 including donations of 

$220.00. 

Our next meeting will be our annual supper meeting where we will 

bring donations for The Parkland Food Bank. 

                                                                       Loretta Schell 

                                                                        Secretary                  



 



 

 

 

     

 

 

 

The first major commemoration will be the 65th Anniversary of the Korean War, and  

the Battle of Kapyong held in the lounge on 21 April at 1 Dam. Ceremony planned for an  

hour with a lunch and bar opening at 11 am.  

The ceremony is open to the public, and at the next PPCLI Association meeting at the  

end of this month, I will be giving a special invitation to the members of the Association  

that fought in Korea, and the Korean Veterans Association to be our Guests of Honor.  

We plan to have a simple, yet informative tribute to both the war and the battle. A  

speech will be given about the war, a speech from Cde Rob Mitchell whose father fought  

and was decorated for his actions at the Battle of Kapyong, and if willing, any member of  

the KV A to talk about their personal experiences during the war. As well there will be a  
display showcasing Canada's contributions to the war from all three elements, and a  

display showcasing the battle.  

 


